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Public Hearing Notice 

Acquisition of Real Property in the Borough of Matawan 

 
PUBLIC NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Borough of Matawan is holding a Public Hearing 

scheduled for Tuesday, September 14, 2021, at 7:30 PM via video teleconference.  This Hearing is open to 

the public.  Formal action will be taken.  

 

Members of the public who wish to participate in the Public Hearing shall use the following information: 

 

 

September 14, 2021 Borough of Matawan Acquisition of Real Property Public Hearing 

 

Please join the Public Hearing from your computer, tablet or smartphone. 

https://global.gotomeeting.com/join/357182157 

 

You can also dial in using your phone. 

United States: +1 (872) 240-3212 

 

Access Code: 357-182-157 

 

New to GoToMeeting? Get the app now and be ready when your first meeting 

starts: https://global.gotomeeting.com/install/357182157 

 

 

The opportunity for public comment will be announced during the teleconference.  All public comment 

shall be held until such time as individually recognized. 

 

The purpose of this Public Hearing is to discuss proposed Acquisition of Real Property in the Borough of 

Matawan. 

 

The lot is located on Franklin Street behind the First Presbyterian Church on Route 34, and is identified as 

Block 29, and a portion of Lot 57, on the tax map of the Borough of Matawan.  The Borough is seeking 

funding from the Monmouth County Open Space Program for acquisition of the property for future passive 

recreation. 

 

The public is invited to this Hearing at which time a summary of the project scope will be provided along 

with the opportunity to ask questions and provide comment on the proposed project. 

 

Karen Wynne, RMC 

Municipal Clerk 
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